/ An Invitation from the Sutton Benger Parish Council to all\
the residents of Sutton Benger Parish to attend your

Annual Parish Meeting
N Wednesday 9th April 2014

/

Are you interested to know what your Parish
Council has achieved over the past year?

Join the Councillors and Parish Clerk for Cheese & Wine and find out

more about what the Parish Council can do for you and your village.

There will be a presentation on Flood Planning by Renate Malton,
Project Officer, Wiltshire Council

Have your say on how the Community Fund could be spent — more
details on our website: www.suttonbengerparishcouncil.gov.uk

The Date: Wednesday 9th April 2014 )
The Venue: Sutton Benger Village Hall
The Time: 7.45pm

Please contact Linda Bragg, Parish Clerk for further details on 01249 721718 or
Email: parishclerk@suttonbengerparishcouncil.gov.uk




